
 

 
 

 
 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 
Friday 23rd February, 2024 

 

Family Masses 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

I am writing to share with you the dates for our upcoming Family Masses and to give enough 

time to support you in making the arrangements to attend. These are special opportunities 

for us to come together to celebrate the Holy Mass and for us to show our continued 

support for our parish and diocese.  

 

The Family Mass dates are:  

Sunday 17th March, 2024 at 10.30am 

Sunday 19th May, 2024 at 10.30am 

Sunday 14th July, 2024 at 10.30am 

 

All of our families are always welcome at Mass and we encourage as many of you as possible 

to join us. We will always choose children to read and to help with the offertory closer to 

the dates. It is particularly important that children who are receiving the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation, Holy Communion or Confirmation this academic year attend Mass as regularly 

as possible, including our Family Masses. This will help them to feel prepared and show their 

commitment to their continuing journey in faith.  

 

Mass is celebrated at Sacred Heart Church in Tunstall every Sunday at 10.30am. Father 

George also celebrates Mass at St Joseph’s in Burslem each Saturday night at 5.00pm and 

would love to see you at either Mass.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Mr. N Glover 

Principal 
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